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June 13, 2005 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF ADOPTION HEARING 
(Rescheduled from Wednesday, June 15, 2005 to  

Friday, July 29, 2005, at 9:30 a. m.) 
 
RE: Pipeline Safety Fee Methodology Rulemaking, 
 Amending WAC 480-75-240, and WAC 480-93-240, 
 Docket No. P-041344 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On April 20, 2005, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission filed a 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102) in this docket with the Code Reviser.  The CR-
102, as filed with the Code Reviser, is available for inspection on the Commission’s web 
site at:  http://www.wutc.wa.gov/041344.   
 
The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking published at WSR #05-09-122, and the notice to 
stakeholders originally set the date for the adoption hearing and intended adoption for 
June 15, 2005.  The Commission intends to file a Supplemental CR-102 that will notice 
changes to the proposed rules published at WSR #05-09-122, and will change the date 
for the adoption hearing to July 29, 2005. 
 
This notice is to inform you of a change for the hearing to receive public comment 
regarding the adoption of rules in this docket.  The Commission reschedules the 
hearing from 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, June 15, 2005, to 9:30 a.m., Friday, July 29, 2005, in 
the Commission’s Main Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza Building, 
Olympia, Washington.  This continuation of WSR# 05-09-122 will be published as WSR# 
05-13-070. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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